
 
 

 

 

 

Statutory Planning Services 

The Department of Transport and Planning 

 

 

 

20 February 2023 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

RE:   Buildings and works to facilitate the construction of a science, technology, engineering and mathematics 

(STEM) building, Loyola College, 325 Grimshaw St and 44-54 Bungay St, Watsonia 

 

We act on behalf of Loyola College and wish to lodge the above application in accordance Clause 53.19 of 

the Banyule Planning Scheme for the upgrade and extension of non-government schools. 

The proposed STEM building will have a construction value of approximately $11.5 million dollars. 

Pre-application advice was undertaken with both the City of Banyule and subsequently with Sheridan 

Harley, Senior Planner at the Department of Transport and Planning. 

A copy of Council’s advice is included for your information. 

If further information or clarification is sought, please do not hesitate to contact me on 0419001368. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 

Maureen Jackson 

Director, Maureen Jackson Planning Pty Ltd 

 

PMP 1393 

 

 

 

 

 


